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Important Dates: 
Friday, May 7th  - Pro D Day – School Closed 
Thursday, May 13th  - White Spot Fundraiser 

Friday, May 14th  - 1:30pm Early Dismissal 

Wednesday, May 19th - PAC AGM Meeting 

Monday, May 24th   - Victoria Day – School Closed 

Monday, May 31st   - Pro D Day – No School 

- Deadline for Parent Class Placement Requests 

 
 

COVID-19 Mouth Rinse/Gargle Test Kits 

available to symptomatic students at all 

schools in the Surrey School District  
  

Effective May 6th, COVID-19 mouth rinse/gargle test kits will 

be available in all schools in the Surrey School District. 

 

BC Children’s Hospital and Fraser Health are making these test kits available for any 

student who becomes symptomatic during the school day. 

   

As is practice, if a student presents with COVID-19 symptoms during the school day, the 

student will be safely isolated, and families will be contacted to pick their child up as 

soon as possible. A kit will be offered to the parent/guardian to take home when the child 

is picked up.  

  

Instructions on how to administer the test at home are included in the kit. The sample 

can be dropped off at any LifeLabs location for processing. Results from these tests will 

be received through the same processes as tests taken at COVID-19 test centres.   

 

Acceptance of a kit is voluntary and solely a parent’s or guardian’s decision. We recognize 

that not all parents will be able to drop off a kit at LifeLabs in a timely manner, and not 

all students will be amenable to a test.  

 

The availability of this test kit is yet another way that we are working with our partners 

in public health to safely keep our schools open.  

 
 

https://locations.lifelabs.com/locationfinder


 
 

The health and safety of students and staff remains our first 

priority and we thank our staff, students and larger school 

community for their vigilance and commitment to our health and 

safety protocols.  

 

Please continue to monitor your child(ren) for symptoms of COVID-19 before sending 

them to school each day. If they have any symptoms, children should remain at home and 

accesss testing at a collection centre, if advised.  

 

For more information on testing, please visit the BC Centre for Disease Control Testing 

Information website. 
 
  

 

School Fees 
Each school year, parents support their child(ren)’s formal learning experiences in a wide variety 

of ways.  We appreciate all that you do to ensure a successful year! 

 

We have provided an itemized school supply list based on grade.  Parents may opt to purchase 

supplies directly from the company.  However, parents may choose to wait to do the purchasing 

themselves. 

 

In addition to providing the school supplies itemized on a grade list, parents are periodically 

asked for monies to cover specific items and/or special events.  No student will be denied the 

opportunity to participate in any school activity due to the inability to pay.  Please contact the 

Principal should you require any financial assistance. 

 

As we plan for the upcoming school year, we anticipate the following costs: 

 

Student Planner:  We encourage all students in Grades 1-7 to purchase a School Planner at a cost 

of $5.00.  Included in the planner is our school code of conduct, school calendar and school 

district information. We find this to be an excellent tool for facilitating home/school 

communication, as well as for developing our students’ organizational skills.  However, using our 

school planner is optional as a parent may purchase their own version. 

 

Field Studies and Field Trips:  Classes often enjoy educational 

visits to community facilities which extend and enhance the 

curriculum.  While we use school monies or fundraise to cover the 

costs of such activities wherever possible, there are times when 

parents are asked to contribute towards the cost of the trip.  If 

you choose to have your child not participate in a field study, a 

suitable program will be provided at the school. 

 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/covid19/healthsafety/Documents/Lets%20keep%20our%20school%20safe_poster.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/covid19/healthsafety/Documents/Lets%20keep%20our%20school%20safe_poster.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/covid19/healthsafety/Documents/Daily%20Health%20Check%20-%20English.pdf
http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/testing/testing-information
http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/testing/testing-information


 

Musical Instruments:  Grade 4 students may learn to play the recorder.  Students will have the 

option of purchasing one through our music teacher.   Also, our Grade 7 students who opt 

for/take band either purchase or rent an instrument.  Costs vary depending on the instrument. 

 

Parents have the option of purchasing their child’s school supplies on their own utilizing the grade 

supply list or for your convenience you may wish to purchase supplies as a package through School 

Start.  Payment is made directly to School Start.  Costs for supplies vary based on grade. 
 
 

Reading Link Challenge  
Congratulations to Reading Link Challenge Participants. 

The Blue Team who went on to represent Rosemary Heights  placed a close 

second in the Reading Link Challenge. Congratulations to all of the teams 

who participated.- Great job Eva, Eden, Emma, Ella and Lucy for 

representing Rosemary Heights. 
  

Also Congratulations to Gr 4’s Eden, Hannah and Caleb who entered a Story 

Writing Contest. Their stories were selected as the top 10 to be 

featured in a podcast. 

  

Caleb’s Story “ Puzzle 1000” will be featured on May 3  

Hannah’s Story “ Screen-Free Day” will be on June 7 

You can listen online at ImaginationStation Podcast 
  

   

May 7th is National Child & Youth Mental Health Day  
Every year at this time FamilySmart showcases great resources as well as offering 

special events through partnerships with other organizations that care about child and 

youth mental health.  As May 7th is about also about building caring connections between 

young people and the caring adults in their lives, we have planned a special event for 

parents and caregivers on this day: 

 

Topic: "Conversations about Mental Health: What it sounds like at different ages." 

Date: Friday, May 7, 2021 

Time: 12pm - 1pm (PST)  

Cost: Free! 

To register & receive an event 

reminder:  www.familysmart.ca/events 

Please click here for full details of the activities and videos that are tailored to families 

in the community, as well as elementary and secondary school aged children and youth. 

 

If you have any questions about this event, please email:  info@familysmart.ca 

http://www.familysmart.ca/events
https://may7icare.ca/
mailto:info@familysmart.ca


2021 Yearbook Order 
 

Every year the yearbook committee of grade 7 students 

completes a yearbook for sale. The books are high quality 

full colour books printed by a professional yearbook 

company. From kindergarten all the way through grade 7 

there are many precious memories in the book. Each classroom has its own 2-page spread. 

There are also a variety of pages completed to commemorate many of the activities that 

have taken place over the year. The book is 92 pages in total. 

 

There are a limited number of copies available so get your order in early. Last year the 

books sold out completely. Books must be ordered online through the school on-line 

ordering web-portal — the same place you pay for other school fees. If you are unfamiliar 

with the procedure to do this you can contact Michelle in the office and she can assist 

you. 

Cost: $24.00 

Order due date: Friday, May 7, 2021 

Office phone number: 604-541-1613 
 

Mr. Lightbody and the Yearbook Committee 

 

Droid STEM by Div. 19 



 

 
 



 

Immunizations for School-Aged Children  
Fraser Health’s Immunization Program for school-aged children will resume this year 

beginning with students in grades 7 and 10 who missed their immunizations during the 

2019-2020 school year due to COVID-19. These appointments will be located at local 

public health units. Health unit staff will contact families to book these immunization 

appointments over the spring and summer.  

 

The immunization programs for kindergarten, Grade 6 and 

9 students from the 2020-2021 school year are currently 

under development. 

 

 

Mother’s Day Art from Div. 8 
  

 
 

"A mother is she who can take the place of all others but 
whose place no one else can take." 

- Cardinal Meymillod 



 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

All students and staff who have travelled outside of Canada are required to 
self-quarantine for 14 days after arrival under both provincial and federal 
orders.  
  

This includes students who are attending school from abroad. Students 

from outside of Canada should plan to arrive in Canada at least two weeks 

before they are scheduled to attend school to adhere to the selfquarantine 

orders. Additional information is available here.    
  

  

 

 

 

Please follow the instructions provided by Public Health.  

  

You can call 8-1-1 anytime to get advice about how you are feeling and 
what to do next. Pay attention to how you are feeling. If it becomes harder 
to breathe, you can't drink anything or feel much worse, seek urgent 
medical care at an urgent care clinic or emergency department.  
  

Check your symptoms with the K-12 Health Check. If you have any questions, or the symptoms get 

worse, contact your healthcare provider, or call 8-1-1. For more information on COVID-19, please go to 

www.bccdc.ca. If you develop severe symptoms, such as difficulty breathing (e.g. struggling to breathe 

or speaking in single words) or chest pain, call 9-1-1 or go to the nearest Emergency Department.                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
 
Please check BCCDC’s Symptoms of COVID-19 regularly to ensure the list is up to date.    

 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/emergency-preparedness-response-recovery/covid-19-provincial-support/self-isolation-on-return
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/emergency-preparedness-response-recovery/covid-19-provincial-support/self-isolation-on-return
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/emergency-preparedness-response-recovery/covid-19-provincial-support/self-isolation-on-return
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/emergency-preparedness-response-recovery/covid-19-provincial-support/self-isolation-on-return
https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1
https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1
http://www.bccdc.ca/
http://www.bccdc.ca/
http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/about-covid-19/symptoms
http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/about-covid-19/symptoms
http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/about-covid-19/symptoms


 


